July 29, 1987

Linda Lester came in to see John Jones and Rachel Reinstein to find out if her
daughter Pamela could still attend her senior year at Conval, staying with a
family in Antrim, while the family moves to Manchester, Vt. The Lester house
in Antrim has not yet been sold and they are still paying taxes to the Town.

July 30, 1987

John Jones, Rachel Reinstein and Edwin Rowehl discussed this matter and decided
that the Town could waive tuition in Pam's case and would so inform Conval.



